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“All the Electrons that are Fit to Flow . . . “

The Oscillator

Kutztown XXV
Well, here we go again – but with a 
major milestone in play.  The Sep-
tember  2011  Kutztown  Radio 
Show,  (September  16-17,  2011), 
will  be  the  25th radio  show spon-
sored by the DVHRC.

Early  table  reservations  indicate 
another  sellout  of  what  has  be-
come  the  premier  radio  event  of 
the year.

The executive committee wanted to 
recognize this milestone by provid-
ing a ”giveaway” for dealers and at-
tendees.  A number of ideas were 
discussed at the June meeting, in-
cluding an inexpensive Digital Mul-
ti-meter with the DVHRC logo. 

While probably the most appropri-
ate item,  one negative  was clear: 
getting  the  DVHRC  logo  on  the 
front of the meter was problematic. 
There's almost no “real estate” for 
a  logo  on  the  front  of  the  meter. 
Putting our logo on the back or the 
box would greatly reduce the effect 
of our logo.

The  board  then  decided  on  a 
beer/soda/coffee mug with DVHRC 
and Renninger's logos, as well as 
the date of the 25th.  See pictures 
that follow.

The board also plans to have a 1-
page,  front  and  back  laminated 
sheet with helpful radio information 

such as  resistor  values,  capacitor 
values, etc.  It is hoped that radio 
collectors would find this useful and 
keep it  one their bench – another 
way  of  keeping  Kutztown  and 
DVHRC in their thoughts. 

Next  Meeting:  August 
9th, 2011
Make  plans  to  join  us  Tuesday 
night  August  9th  at  the  Telford 

Community Building.   Our  theme 
for this month is Radio Collectibles 
(Other  Than Radios).   A premise 
like this is wide open to interpreta-
tion, so pretty much anything goes 
...  broadcasting  memorabilia,  ad-
vertising ephemera,  trophies,  doo-
dads, what-nots, or anything relat-
ed to the hobby. So select an item 
or  two  from  your  radio  room  to 
show off and discuss. 

Lowell  Schultz  will  also
offer  an  interesting  presentation 
and progress report on restoration 
of  our  September  Kutztown  raffle 
radio.

And of  course,  tubes and capaci-
tors will  be available for sale, and 
the Buy It Now table will be avail-
able  to  dispose  of
your unwanted surplus.

Why Such  a  Short  Os-
cillator?
To be honest, I need your help.  As 
editor of the Oscillator, it's become 
harder and harder to fill the pages 
of a monthly newsletter.  In theory 
at least, its my job to receive con-
tent from the membership, dress it 
up, and produce the newsletter.  

I've  pretty  much exhausted things 
that I can write about.  Please con-
sider  contributing  in  the  future  – 
otherwise the Oscillator will be con-
tinue to be short.
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Delaware Valley Historic 
Radio Club 

PO Box 5053 
New Britain, PA 18901 

www.dvhrc.info 

The Oscillator is the monthly news-
letter  of  the  Delaware  Valley  His-
toric Radio Club. 

Articles on radio and television his-
tory and collecting can be submit-
ted by the 25th of the prior month to 
saegers@ptd.net.  Personal  views, 
opinions  and  technical  advice  do 
not  necessarily  reflect  those  of 
members,  officers or Board of Di-
rectors  of  the  DVHRC,  nor  is  the 
DVHRC responsible for any buying 
or selling transactions. 

Dues are $20 per year and can be 
paid at a meeting or mailed to the 
above address. 

DVHRC Board of Directors

President:
Mike Koste

 215-646-6488
gokmike@gmail.com

Vice-President:
Dave Dean 
610-933-0330
dw.dean@verizon.net 

Secretary/Treasurer:
Dave Snellman 
267-354-1395 
dsnellman@comcast.net 

At-Large members:
Dave Abramson 
610-827-9757 
dabramson@phillies.com 
Walt Peters
215-487-3602
wpeters143@msn.com

Trustee (Past President):
Stan Saeger
610-509-7382
saegers@ptd.net
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